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NFAS and Ratpack memberships are now overdue
If you have not already renewed

Up and coming shoots:  Check with clubs to see if their 
shoots are on. Due to backlog from previously cancelled 

shoots, many shoots are already full.                           

Keith Greene our member from the I.O.W. sadly passed 
away at the beginning of March. Condolences have been 
passed on to his wife Fiona on behalf of the club.

Forth coming plans for the club are a new tarp and frame.
Relay of Blue course in conjunction with a course laying 
course for interested members.
Have a goes will start in May.
Surveys will continue for the next year, all road related. You 
will be informed for what and when as soon as I know.
We have been asked to have a lease which I am still 
waiting on to see a draft.

Please report damaged bosses or targets to me so we can 
keep on top of the repairs now that 50+ have been done.
Some shots may be too near or far for the size of target 
that is now in place. These will be sorted as we find them.
Still to do: target numbers on red and replacing red white 
blue pegs that are broken.

Keep well, I hope to see you all shooting soon.
Andy
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